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ROADS ACT 1993 TO 2023 – SECTION 75
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF  
MILL STREET, BALBRIGGAN,  
CO. DUBLIN
Fingal County Council have made an order to temporarily close 
Mill Street, Balbriggan, Co. Dublin for the purpose of resurfacing 
works on the road. It is proposed that the road will be closed 
from 17th of February 2025 to 22nd of February 2025 from 
08:00 to 18:00. 
No submissions were made during the consultation process.
Alternative routes available for vehicular traffic are as 
follows: 
Traffic travelling from Harbour Road to Drogheda Street  
via Mill Street: Traffic travelling from Harbour Road continue 
straight onto Georges Hill and then onto Drogheda Street and 
the junction of Georges Hill and Drogheda Street. 
Advance signage will inform traffic of diversion route and road 
closure.
Local access will be maintained at all times. Emergency 
services access will also be made available in the event of  
an emergency. 
Fingal County Council regrets any inconvenience caused in 
relation to this matter. 

Administrative Officer, 
Balbriggan/Rush-Lusk/Swords Operational Area.


